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This GP practice is taking part in an 
important local project to improve 
how people are diagnosed with cancer.
If you were diagnosed with lung, pancreatic 
or oesophageal cancer between April 2023 
and March 2024, your GP practice may share 
information about your diagnosis with Wessex 
Cancer Alliance, securely and anonymously. 

This information might include symptoms you 
experienced, how many times you came in to see 
the GP with symptoms, what types of tests you 
had, and when you were referred. 

All identifiable information (e.g. your name and 
date of birth) will be removed before sharing.

By being part of this audit, your GP practice is 
showing it is committed to diagnosing cancer as 
early as possible and to improving care for people 
with signs and symptoms that could be cancer.

Speak to one of our team if you have any questions

Note: If you have previously requested for your 
information not to be used in this way, via the 
National opt-out policy, then we can assure you that 
your information will not be used for this audit. 


